
Georgia Air Protection Branch

Stationary Source Compliance Program

4244 International Parkway, Suite 120

Atlanta, Georgia 30354

Re:
Facilty Closure / Permit Revocation



Facility Name (AIRS No. 12345678) {If AIRS No. is not known, remove the AIRS No. text} 

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is being sent to inform the Georgia Air Protection Branch that Facility Name (AIRS No. 123-45678) located at [Facility Address, Facility City], Georgia ceased operations on Date of Facility Closure.  Accordingly, Georgia Air Quality Permit No. [Permit Number(s)] should be revoked in its entirety.  

It is our understanding that our company will ensure that the following obligations are met:

· Payment of all air permit fees owed up to and including permit fees owed for the last calendar year the Permit was valid.

· For Title V Sources, submittal of the Part 70 Annual Compliance Certification (ACC) required by Condition 8.14.1 of the Permit, for the portion of the calendar year that the Permit was valid.

· Submittal of all Quarterly and/or Semiannual Reports required by the Permit, for the portion of the last calendar year that the Permit was valid.

It is understood that any future activities by any party at the facility located at [Facility Address, Facility City], Georgia, which may emit air contaminants, will require the submission of an application for a permit as specified in Paragraph 391-3-1-.03 of the Georgia Rules for Air Quality Control.

If you have any questions or need more information, please contact [Contact First and Last Name] by phone at Contact Phone Number or by letter at Contact Mailing Address, City, State, Zip Code and by email at [Contact email].

Sincerely,   

Contact First and Last Name
Title
